
 

13 OH7 Cabinet Report 

1st VDG Bill Schultz 

February 10, 2019 

I am proud to step up as your new 1st VDG of OH7.  Thanks to Lion Greg Randolph 

for his great work these past two years.  You are a great Lion, my friend! 

I am looking forward to my upcoming visitations to the remaining clubs of Region 

2.  I will be calling you soon. 

Congratulations to the Wellston Lions Club for bringing in 7 new members last 

week. 

I will be attending all the Zone meetings except for Zones 3 and 5, due to my 

training in Chicago that week.  I am sorry to miss these. 

O. H. ---- I. O.      O. H. ---- 7   Do you have your lucky buckeye???? 


